
Police Department 

Physical Agility Test Information 
 
 

Phase 2 of the Entrance Exam, which is the Physical Agility portion, will be 
conducted on Saturday, April 25, 2015 from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 

p.m. at Harding High School. 
 

As a reminder, due to the fact that the agility test requires physical 
exertion, BEFORE you will be permitted to take the agility test, you MUST 

present to the Commission a CURRENT statement (dated no earlier than 
January 25th, 2015) from your doctor certifying that you are free of 

cardiovascular and pulmonary disease and are physically capable to 
participate and withstand the agility test.  NO EXCEPTIONS. 

 

 


